
BRF-30 

9 June 2021 

Nicole Rosie 
Chief Executive Officer 
Waka Kotahi New Zealand Transport Agency 
Email: 

Dear Nicole Rosie 

COVID-19 Recovery (Fast-Track Consenting) Act 2020 – Drury Central and Paerata 
Stations – Comments sought   

In the week commencing Monday 26 April 2021, KiwiRail Holdings Limited applied to the 
Minister for the Environment (the Minister) to refer the Drury Central and Paerata Stations 
project (the Project) to an expert consenting panel (a panel) for consideration under the 
COVID-19 Recovery (Fast-track Consenting) Act 2020 (FTCA).   

The Project is described below, and a link to all application documents is provided in the 
covering email.  

The Project is to construct, upgrade, protect, operate and maintain: 
a. a railway station, including rail platforms, buildings and structures, on the North Island

Main Trunk railway line at Drury
b. a railway station, including rail platforms, buildings and structures, on the North Island

Main Trunk railway line at Paerata
c. transport interchange facilities at both station locations including:

i. park and ride areas
ii. train and bus interchange and layovers
iii. accessways, paths and plazas
iv. cycle parking facilities.

The first site, for the Drury Central Station, is located to the southeast of Drury township on 
multiple landholdings accessed off Great South Road, Flanagan Road and Waihoehoe Road. 
The second site, for the Paerata Station, is located at Paerata (approximately 3 kilometres 
north of Pukekohe) on multiple landholdings accessed off State Highway 22, Paerata Road 
and Sim Road. 
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If the Minister decides to refer the project to a panel, the applicant will provide a detailed 
assessment of environmental effects with any resource consent applications that they lodge 
with the panel. 
  
If you would like more information about the fast-track consenting process, or to discuss this 
application, please contact the Ministry for the Environment’s Fast-track Consenting team 
at fasttrackconsenting@mfe.govt.nz to arrange an appointment. 
 
This information is provided to you in confidence and as part of the statutory process set out 
in the FTCA. Please do not forward the application or the request for comments to anyone 
outside your organisation. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

    
Stephanie Frame 
Manager, Fast-Track Consenting Team 
 
  
Enclosures:  
  

 
A. Response template for written comments 
  
 
cc: Jessica Andrew, General Counsel Environment and RMA 
 Waka Kotahi New Zealand Transport Agency,     
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